COPY
Llopd's Register of Shipping,

Z\ Fenchurch Street, E.C 3.
19th December, 1945.

Dear Sirs,

With reference to the case of the Motorship
"VAN GELDER", I beg to remind you that this vessel will
become due for a further Beneral HExamination at the end of
the present month, and I shall be obliged if you will kindly
let me know what ar"angements are prOposed to be made for
the requisite inspection to be carried out.

Yours falthfully,

Clark to the
Classificatlion Commi@ﬁee. I 1/
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